

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE

Communiqué 39 CHRISTMAS PRESENTS FOR UNDERPRIVILEGED CHILDREN

30 November 2022

Dear Residents,

Wilma has once again undertaken to take the toys collected for underprivileged children to two charities, well before Christmas.

The gifts will be distributed to The Loerie Youth Centre on the 11 December 2022, where there are currently 36 children and the remainder of the gifts will be taken to the Jerigo Upliftment Camp the following week.

Please support this endeavour as much as you can, by bringing a gift to the Christmas social dinner next week.

Best,

Laurraine Lotter Chairman